UNIVERSITY CURRICULUM COMMITTEE - 1999-2000
Agricultural and Environmental Sciences - Dr. Timothy J. Smalley
Arts and Sciences - Dr. Ronald L. Bogue (Arts)
Dr. James A. Whitney (Sciences)
Business - Dr. Robert J. Vandenberg
Education - Dr. Margaret A. Wilder
Environmental Design - Mr. Scott S.Weinberg
Family and Consumer Sciences - Dr. Jan M. Hathcote, Dr. Patricia K. Hunt-Hurst, substituting
Forest Resources - Dr. Robert J. Warren
Journalism - Dr. Elli Lester Roushanzamir, absent
Law - Mr. W. Ray Phillips, absent
Pharmacy - Dr. Anthony C. Capomacchia, absent
Social Work - Dr. Paul W. Ammons
Veterinary Medicine - Dr. Sheila W. Allen
Graduate School - Dr. John C. Dagley

Guests: Dr. James E. Fletcher
Dr. Thomas L. Mote
Dr. Christine M. Riordan
Dr. Mitchell J. Rothstein
Dr. Thomas J. Schoenbaum
Captain Shane A. Smith

The University Curriculum Committee met February 4, 2000, at 8:30 a.m. in Room 105 Old College. Minutes of the
November 19, 1999, meeting were approved.

The committee approved the following requests which will be forwarded to the Executive Committee of University
Council for consideration:

Proposal for an Institute for Leadership Advancement in Business Organizations

Proposal for an Institute for European Studies

Proposal for an Undergraduate Interdisciplinary Certificate Program in Atmospheric Sciences

Proposal for a Major in Mathematics with Computer Science under the B.S. degree

Proposal for a Minor in Military Science

Request to add Areas of Emphasis to Foreign Language Education major (B.S.Ed.)

Department Name Change - College of Business

From: Department of Insurance, Legal Studies, Real Estate, and Management Science
To: Department of Insurance, Legal Studies, and Real Estate

The committee approved a request to allow students who have credit in the Air Force ROTC Field Training
Encampment to exempt the University-wide P.E. requirement.

The committee approved the following additions to the University Core Curriculum which will be forwarded to the
Board of Regents for consideration:

Added to Area C: PHIL 2400 - Philosophy, Scicnce, and Nature

Added to Area E: AAEC 2580 - Applied Microcconomic Principles

The committee approved a request to eliminate the process of study abroad approval for individual courses.

Dr. Bogue reported on the status of the work of the Subcommittee on General Education. The committee discussed
concerns of the Subcommiittee on Cultural Diversity.

The meeting adjourned at 10:00 a.m.

RespectfullyBubmitted,

University Currictifum Committee

cc: Dr. Karen A. Holbrook
Dr. Thomas G. Dyer
Dr. James E. Fletcher



